
Received 8/1/25 

1:57 PM Jodi Moore, ATC  

 

TOWN OF DURHAM 

P.O. BOX 428 

DURHAM, CONNECTICUT 06422 

 

 

 

  

 

 

The Town of Durham Public Works Department will be starting the 
annual Chip Sealing project August 4, 2025, weather permitting.  The 
chip sealing process involves the laying of oil and stone and is expected 
to take approximately one week.  Residents are reminded to adhere to 
the posted 15 miles per hour speed limit on freshly sealed roads and to 
use alternate routes during working hours to avoid delays. 
 
The following roads are scheduled:  Stagecoach Rd., Tri Mountain Rd., 
Hi-Lo Rd., Sawmill Rd., Cream Pot Rd., and Dionigi Dr. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Public Works 
department at 860-349-1816. 
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